Brad L.F. Hoeschen
3270 5. New York Ave.
Milwaukee, WI 53207

414-364-0834

April 29, 2022
By email only: oscar.tovar@milwaukee.gov

Mayor Cavalier Johnson
c/o Oscar Tovar

City of Milwaukee

200 E. Wells St.
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Re:  Administrative Review Board of Appeals Resignation
Dear Mayor Johnson,

It is with a great deal of pride and some sadness that I write to resign from the Administrative
Review Board of Appeals effective May 2, 2022. It has been my true pleasure and an honor to
serve our great City and you in this capacity for the past five years. It was also a pleasure
serving with you on this Board and getting the opportunity to know you and your family.

I am resigning from the Board because 1 will be permanently relocating to Minneapolis, MN for
work effective May 16, 2022. We are lucky to have such devoted members currently serving on
the Board. Iam confident they will continue to do the important work of our City with integrity
and thoughtfulness.

With that in mind, I would like to recommend my friend Kendrick Yandell for appointment to
the Board. Ken fulfills the requirement that this seat be held by an attorney. Ken has his own
law practice and has experience that would be useful to the Board. He is a resident of the City of
Milwaukee and his appointment would increase the Board’s ethnic diversity. Prior to law school,
Ken was a successful small business owner and commercial and residential landlord in addition
to serving on the Board of the Bay View Business Improvement District. I have Ken’s approval
to make this recommendation. He can be reached at 414-856-5358, or ken@kby-law.com.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve and best of luck.
With kind regards,
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Brad L.F. Hoeschen

cce: Linda Elmer
Jim Oweczarski
Vince Bobbitt
Ald. Scott Spiker
Kendrick Yandell




